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August 12, 2022 

 

Dr. Rahim Karim, President and Chief Executive Officer 

Canadian College of Naturopathic Medicine 

Toronto ON 

 

Dear Dr. Karim, 

 

Please accept my warmest congratulations on your appointment as President and Chief Executive 

Officer for the Canadian College of Naturopathic Medicine and my best wishes for your success as 

you take on this very important role. 

 

As friends, classmates and colleagues, I have followed your career with great interest and cannot be 

more proud of your achievements to date. Your commitment to patients, students and colleagues is 

second to none. I am confident that under your leadership at CCNM, great things will emerge guided 

by your vision of a vibrant campus where innovation, learning and inclusion flourish.  

 

Kindest regards, 

 

 
 

Dr. Natalia Lishchyna  

Councillor, Town of Oakville, Ward 6 
 


